
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

SHOWA DENKO K.K. 
13-9, Shiba Daimon 1-chome 

Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-8518 

 
March 11, 2022 

 
（Updated）SDK Corrects Segment Information in  

2021 Consolidated Financial Statements 
 
Showa Denko (SDK) (TOKYO: 4004) announces that it has corrected an error in the cash 
flows information of its Consolidated Financial Statements for the year ended December 31, 
2021. 
 
1. Reason for correction 

We found an error in the description about cash flows in 2021, which is on page 9 of the 
Consolidated Financial Statements for the year ended December 31, 2021.   

 
2. Correction details 
   The number subject to this correction is the one underlined below. 
  
(Before correction) 

 
 
(After correction) 

 
 
 
 
 
For further information, contact: 
IR Office, Finance & Accounting Department (Phone: 81-3-5470-3323) 


